
Montreal,	Canada,	august	the	10th,	2019	

	

Convergence	Initiative	/	Initiative	Convergence	
	
Members	of	the	Board:	
	
It	is	with	regret	that	I	inform	you	of	my	decision	to	resign	my	volunteer	position	as	Director	of	
Communications	of	the	Convergence	Initiative.			

My	other	professional	commitments	have	become	too	heavy	for	me	to	be	able	to	fulfill	the	
requirements	of	my	position	on	the	Board,	and	I	feel	it	is	best	for	me	to	make	room	for	
someone	with	the	time	and	energy	to	devote	to	the	job.	

I	am	very	thankful	for	the	opportunity	of	being	a	part	of	the	Convergence	Initiative	board.	I	am	
proud	of	all	the	initiative	has	accomplished	in	the	past	year,	and	I	have	no	doubt	the	initiative	
and	its	successes	will	continue	to	grow.	

If	I	can	be	of	any	assistance	during	the	time	it	will	take	to	fill	the	position,	please	don't	hesitate	
to	ask.	I	will	also	be	happy	to	keep	collaborating	in	the	initiative	as	a	writer,	content	generator	
or	as	cognitive	neuroscience	consultant	if	you	ever	need	one.		
	
Thank	you	again	for	this	opportunity	and	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	further	
questions.	
	
	

Best	regards,	
	
	

	
Fernanda	Pérez	Gay,	MD,	PhD	
+1	(514)	962	2442	
fernandapgj@gmail.com;	fernanda.perezgay@mcgill.ca	

	


